Note to Board Members

22 September 2021

Regarding ECSC 2022

Dear Board Member:

There may be some concerns about Covid for ECSC 2022. The ECSC Board should not be in the position to make demands on Iona College regarding their position for Covid for the conference. We need to wait for Iona College to make decisions (which may be months from now). Please do not chat with anyone about what Iona College might require for the conference. Iona College must make the decisions. The website will display any and all decisions that Iona College makes and will update any and all decisions as they become available.

Personally, I strongly suggest that you and your students complete the vaccination process at least one month prior to the conference. Personally, I suggest each Board member (and everyone) get a third dose as soon as they become available to you.

To state the situation very clearly, ECSC cannot mandate any Covid derivatives for the conference. The host institution has that complete responsibility. Of course, each person has the ability to make their own individual decisions.

Sincerely, Lance S. Evans
Chair of the Board of Directors
Eastern Colleges Science Conference